

Bloomsbury Elementary School Health Office

20 Main Street Bloomsbury, NJ 08804 (908) 479-4414 ext. 210 kscuderi@bburyes.org

Dear Middle School Parents,

I want to reach out to you before you start making those summer appointments. If your child requires an Epi-pen or an inhaler here at school, please talk to your doctor about allowing them to self-administer their own medication. The doctors should be reviewing proper technique with your child and encouraging independence. This does not mean that they need to carry their own medicine with them at school, nor does it mean that I will not be administering their medication to them most of the time. By checking that box, it simply means that they are ALLOWED to carry their own medication in the event they would need to (i.e. an inhaler up to the field).

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns that I may help you with.

Sincerely,

Katie Scuderi, BSN, RN, NJ-CSN